
 
January – February 2011 

 
Dear Pastor, Church, and Co-Laborers: 
  
 Boy has it been an exciting and busy two months. I want to start by 
apologizing for the tardiness of this prayer letter due to my computer crashing 
completely. Thankfully, the Lord provided the money to get a new computer 
but it is a continual process to restore all of my files from my old computer. 
 Since our last prayer letter, we have had several meetings from  
Denver, CO to Philadelphia, PA. It has been amazing to see so many new 
parts of our country and is interesting to see how great the need is for more 
churches to be planted. During our time in Philadelphia we visited a church 
that is just over a year old and it was wonderful to see how the church had 
grown. Being in a rough area of Philadelphia it was great to see how close the 
people were to one another. We had a wonderful meeting and praise God for 
the growth of this young church. 
 Please continue to pray that our upcoming meetings will go well. We 
still need about $7,000 toward moving expenses, and we are praying that we 
will be able to move to California this summer. As time draws closer, I will 
need to travel to California at least one more time to find a place to live. We 
are excited to be so close to our departure to California and are currently 
working to setup more meetings in California. 
 April 22 is quickly approaching and we are excited about the future 
birth of our first daughter. Amber has been doing great with this pregnancy 
but pray that all will go well in the delivery and recovery. Thank you for all of 
the prayers. 
 As we are continuing to pray toward our departure for California, we 
continue to seek the Lord’s provision for our moving expenses. It is still too 
far out to get an exact cost, but we need about $7,000 to move out to 
California, secure a place to live, and purchase some household appliances. If 
you are interested in sending money for this purpose, please send it to 
Macedonia World Baptist Missions ‘moving account David & Amber 
Rasnake’. We are confident that the Lord will supply this need and are 
excited to be approaching the end of this phase in deputation. 
 

Reaching California, 

 
David Rasnake 

 


